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If calling ask for: Barbara Lee 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 12 October 2018 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Christmas Fair, Saturday 24th November 2018 
 
We would like to invite you to our Christmas Fair, which will take place in the school on Saturday, 
24th November 2018, from 10 am – 2 pm.  Tickets will cost £2.50 for adults and £1 for school 
pupils, which will include tea/coffee/juice and a cake or crisps. There will be free entry for children 
under 5.  All money raised will go to the Lesmahagow High School Fund, which is used to support 
a number of activities and events for our pupils throughout the year.   
 
A range of stalls selling Christmas crafts, cakes and decorations etc. will be available.  There will 
also be face painting, a nail bar for children, carol singing, raffles, tombola, Santa’s grotto and a 
variety of other activities.   We are very grateful for the support already offered by parents, pupils 
and staff towards the event.   
 
A few tables will also be available for hire.  Anyone who would like to hire a sales table for the 
event is asked to make a donation of £10 to the Lesmahagow High School Fund.  Please contact 
the School Office for more information. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to make any suggestions to help make our Christmas Fair 
a great success, please let me know. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on 24th November 2018.  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Barbara Lee,  
Depute Head Teacher 
 


